
10th March 2021 

Dear Parent 

 

As Primary 1 – 3 are now back in school work packs will be distributed differently this week for those 

pupils in Primary 4 – 7. 

 

Primary 4 – 7 pupils with sibling in Primary 1 -3: 

These packs will be sent home with pupils in Primary 1 – 3 on Friday 12th March. This will ensure parents 

do not have to make an extra trip to the school to collect them.  

Completed work can be left with Mrs Meehan or Mrs Murray or on table at main door. 

 

Primary 4 – 7 pupils with no sibling in Primary 1 -3: 

These packs can be collected on Friday 12th March from the dining hall between 1.10pm – 1.45pm. 

 

Any parent unable to collect packs on Friday may do so on Monday 15th March between 9.30am – 

11.00am from Sandra in the office 

 

We ask all parents to follow the PHA advice when attending the school. This includes wearing a face 

covering and social distancing.  

 

If you have any of the symptoms associated with Covid-19 please arrange for someone else to collect 

your child’s pack or contact the relevant class teacher so where possible work may be sent via email. 

 

Alongside this, pupils will be directed to online resources such as Topmarks, Mathletics, Accelerated 

Reader, BBC etc, which will reinforce learning in particular topics. BBC are also broadcasting educational 

programmes for pupils each weekday morning.  
 

If you have any queries, please contact your class teacher or myself by email. 

 Mrs Siobhan Meehan (P.4/5)  smeehan445@c2kni.net 

 Mr Liam Magee (P.6/7)    lmagee459@c2kni.net  
 

 

 

Thanks for your support and cooperation at this difficult time. 

 

Liam Magee 
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